
 

 

NOVEMBER 

NEWSLETTER 
 
Last month, the Butterflies were introduced to lots of Fall themed activities! We also 

played around with pumpkins, and each child got to create their very own Jack-o-

Lantern! We enjoyed learning about families and parts of families. 

Along the way, the Butterflies got to read new books and hear new 

songs during circle time! 
 

 

This month, we are going back to basics! It is 

important to keep introducing some of the 

same concepts year round in order to really 

help the children thrive! Through repetition, 

practice, and lots of fun our Butterflies will fly 

high with a great mind 

by focusing on numbers, 

shapes, colors and fruit! 

During the last week of 

November, we will also be 

centering our theme around 

Thanksgiving and Turkeys! 

 

LESSON PLANS 

WEEK ONE and TWO: NUMBERS 

WEEK THREE AND FOUR:  

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 
November 15th- Veteran’s Day 

November 25th- Thanksgiving! 


